
16th January 2011 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

After a recent article in the Daily Mercury on Friday the 13th January 2011, I submit my submission 

into unit strata insurance affordability. 

I purchased my  unit in 1996 and the Body Corporate then was under $1000.00 per year. 

It is now over $6000.00 per year. Our complex,  is managed by  

 

Thank you for your time. 

Regards, 

 

Aileen Cole 

SUBMISSION NO. 254




